
 

 

 
20th July 2022 

 
Dear Families, 
 
We are almost at the end of term and, despite the unusually hot weather of the past few days, 
we have tried to stay cool and comfortable and enjoy all the events that make this time of year 
so special.  
 
You will have seen photo galleries from last week’s Prom, Arts Award Celebration and Family 
Project and these were added to this week by Community Experience and our latest film: “In a 
Land Where Time Stands Still”, click HERE to view. We were also delighted to bring the festival 
vibe to all three sites this week and, as ever, Riverfest was a huge success.  
 
We have all tried to make the most of the time we have left with our school leavers and there 
may well be a few tears tomorrow as we say goodbye. To all of our leavers, we will remember 
you and we wish you, and your families, all the very best for the future. This may be the end of 
your time at Riverside, but you will remain in our thoughts as you embark on the next stage of 
your journey. Please keep in touch, we really mean that. 
 
At this time of year, we share our Annual Governance Statement with you and this can be found 
in video form HERE or if you would prefer to view this in a presentation document, please click 
HERE.  
 
Today, you will also receive our latest Belonging newsletter and, to accompany this, we look 
forward to sharing a very special film with you tomorrow. Please look out for it and we really 
hope you enjoy it.  
 
But for now, I would like to end by saying thank you for trusting us with your wonderful children 
and for working so closely with us so that they continue to shine, flourish and make their mark 
on the world. I hope that you all have a lovely summer and we can’t wait to see your children 
again on 1st September. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 

 
Steve Solomons 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.riversideschool.org.uk/news/?pid=3&nid=1
https://youtu.be/_K7YKCH1pcA
https://www.riversideschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1577&type=pdf

